As you are maybe aware due to the Coronavirus situation the Benefice of Holy Innocents, Gt Barton and St
Peter’s Thurston may need to change our advertised services and activities. These changes may come at

short notice and we will attempt to ensure as much notice as possible is given to everyone of any changes.
We will post any amendments/cancellations on our website: www.greatbartonandthurston.org.uk and our

Facebook pages. If you have any concerns or questions you can contact us at the following email
addresses.

Pat Sadler: Churchwarden, St Peter’s Church: patsadler@hotmail.com
Tim Frost: Churchwarden, Holy Innocents: timfrOst@yahoo.co.uk
Benefice Web Administrator: beneficepr@gmail.com




